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Dear Senator Nangles, Representative Crafts and members of the committee, my 
name is Deborah Crump, I live in West Paris and I support LD 1138, An Act to 
Reduce Pollution Associated with Transportation in Alignment with the State's 
Climate Action Plan. I think it is essential to have clean energy options for public 
transportation for several reasons: to decrease the use of fossil fuels, make 
transportation available for people who don’t have cars or live in rural areas and to 
decrease traffic congestion. Transportation is one of the leading causes of pollution, 
so fewer gas-fueled vehicles makes the air we breathe healthier. I also encourage 
increasing safe bike lanes and walkways throughout the state. Thank you for your 
work on this important issue and supporting Maine’s climate.


